Vivian A. Hudson Deputy City Cierk

DEPARTMENTAL REFERENCE COMMUNICATION

Thursday, August 02, 2007

To:

The Department or Commission Listed Below

From:

Janice M. Winfrey, Detroit City Clerk

The following petition is herewith referred to you for report and recommendation to the City Council.

In accordance with that body's directive, kindly return the same with your report in duplicate within four (4) weeks.

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT DPW - CITY ENGINEERING DIVISION DPW/TRAFFIC ENGINEERING

1993 Hazim Attisha, request vacation of extension of Cadillac Street at Gratiot Avenue and Harper Avenue.







Hazim Attisha Hazim Attisha 16800 Joy Rd. Detroit, Michigan 48228 (248) 722-5000

1993

August 1, 2007

Honorable City Council Members City of Detroit Coleman A. Young Municipal Center 2 Woodward Ave., 13th Floor Detroit, Michigan 48226

Re:

Request for Vacating part of Cadillac St.

Detroit, Michigan

Dear Honorable City Council Members:

This correspondence serves as a formal written request to vacate the extension of Cadillac located between Gratiot Ave. and Harper Ave. for the purpose of turning the section into a parking lot for the building adjacent thereto. Please note that the section was not originally a road. Turning the section into a parking lot will also save money on street lighting and increase tax revenue for the City of Detroit.

Please see attached sketch showing the area I am requesting to vacate. Should you have questions or comments, please feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

Hazim Attisha